
Henri Croes will go to the World Series, complements of SETAR, Valero, and Telearuba! 

 

 
The winner of the World Series contest conducted by SETAR, N.V., Aruba’s national Telecommunications 

Company was announced this past Tuesday as Henri Croes. He and his brother Rudolph will join the 

Telearuba sports team as they travel to the U.S. to cover the third, fourth and fifth game of this year’s 

World Series. Telearuba is the exclusive provider of World Series coverage this year, not only for Aruba, 

but our sister islands of Bonaire and Curacao.  

The World Series competition included baseball questions that contest subscribers received via SMS from 

SETAR, and even if they answered incorrectly, their response went into the raffle bin. The results are that 

Henri Croes, accompanied by his brother will have an all expense paid trip  to either Chicago, Houston or 

St. Louis, depending on the outcome of the playoffs. Very likely, the Croes brothers will get to enjoy the 

hospitality of more than on city.  

Aside from the Grand Prize of a trip to the World Series, many other prizes were offered by co-sponsors 

Valero and Telearuba, including free gasoline, and a collection of official Major League Logo jackets, 

bags, and tee shirts, which are welcome prizes to any baseball fanatic. 

Mr. Croes reported he was “absolutely amazed” to find out he had won, and though he is a die-hard Yankee 

fan, he will probably root for the Housten Astros. 

Congratulations to Henri Croes and his brother, and pardon us for inserting a personal word here, but “Go 

Sox!” 


